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Dear Parent/Guardian
We will be holding a P7 Open Evening on Wednesday 16th November 2016 and would be delighted if you are able to attend. It will afford you the opportunity to visit subject areas and meet heads of faculties, teaching and Student Support staff as well as members of the Senior Leadership Team.

The evening will take the form of a number of short workshops across a range of subject departments and will begin promptly in the school assembly hall at 7pm and end at 8.15pm.
If you are able to come, please complete the tear off slip below and ask your son or daughter to return this to their Primary 7 teacher.
Your son/daughter should attend the evening with you and accompany you to workshops.

I very much look forward to seeing you 

Yours sincerely



Mrs Sharon Gallagher 
Depute Head Teacher
Student Support





I will be attending/not be attending the P7 Open Evening on Wednesday 16th November 2016



Signed: _____________________________________________________
